
The West Indies Cricket Umpires ' Association wishes to express sincere thanks to you for your 

years of outstanding service to cricket umpiring in the West Indies on your departure from the 

WICB Senior Umpires' Panel.We know the sacrifice that you have made over these many years 

to make this invaluable contribution to the game you love so dearly.It has not gone unnoticed 

and we certainly want to express our appreciation for the hard work and dedication shown in 

carrying out your task. 

 

The WICUA would like to wish for you and your respective families all the best in your future 

endeavours and may you continue to impart your experience and mentor ship to the young 

umpires in your countries. On behalf of the Executive and the full membership, please accept our 

gratitude and sincere appreciation for a job well done. Thanks. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Vivian Johnson 

Secretary 

WICUA. 
 


